
Pedestrian and Bicycle Improvements on
East Cabrillo Boulevard and Union Pacific 

Railroad Bridge Replacement Project
The City of Santa Barbara and the Santa Barbara County Association of Governments (SBCAG) are 
proposing the Pedestrian and Bicycle Improvements on East Cabrillo Boulevard and Union Pacific 
Railroad Bridge Replacement Project (Project). The Project would provide a safe connection for 
pedestrians and bicyclists through the East Cabrillo corridor and improve vehicular circulation 
between Los Patos Way and the Highway 101 Interchange at East Cabrillo Boulevard. The Project 
would also reconfigure the intersection of East Cabrillo Boulevard and Los Patos Way and replace the 
existing Union Pacific Railroad (UP) Bridge.

PROJECT AREA MAP & PROJECT FEATURES

BENEFITS OF THE PROJECT 
• Creates a safe corridor along East Cabrillo Boulevard for pedestrians and bicyclists

through the creation of a new bike path, bike lanes, and new sidewalks.

• Reduces traffic congestion and improves mobility by constructing a roundabout at the
intersection of East Cabrillo Boulevard and Los Patos Way.

• Provides improved access and connectivity to and from the coastal recreational areas and
to the commercial areas along Los Patos Way and Coast Village Road (via the existing
Hot Springs Road roundabout).

• Replaces the narrow, existing UP Bridge with a new bridge spanning over a widened
roadway with standard lane widths, shoulders, and pedestrian and bicycle facilities.
Intersection operations would also be improved with a proposed dedicated right turn
lane on eastbound Cabrillo Boulevard for the proposed southbound onramp onto
Highway 101.

SantaBarbaraCA.gov/CabrilloUPRR



UP Bridge Replacement 
The existing single-span UP Bridge over East Cabrillo Boulevard would be replaced by a two-span 
bridge to accommodate the pedestrian and bicycle improvements.

Improvements on East Cabrillo Boulevard (under the UP Bridge)
The improvements on East Cabrillo Boulevard would provide safe travel under the UP Bridge for 
pedestrians and bicyclists.

Figure: Proposed roadway under the new UP Bridge 
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PROJECT FEATURES

Preliminary Design 
and Development, and 

Environmental Review Process  
August  2016 -  August 2018

Final Design  
August 2018 - 

June 2020

Construction 
TBD

PROJECT TIMELINE

Roundabout at East Cabrillo Boulevard and Los Patos Way  
A roundabout at the intersection at East Cabrillo Boulevard and Los Patos Way is proposed to improve 
vehicular circulation and provide safe and more efficient travel for all users.


